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February 2, 2017 

 

Mr. Brad Salisbury, P.E. 

Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation 

3400 W Commercial Blvd. 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

 

Dear Mr. Salisbury: 

 

 

Subject:     FDIP # 434672-1-52-01 ROW Funding  

                  Project Description: Johnson Street from North 31
st
 Court to US-1 

 

 

This letter is to confirm a commitment by the City of Hollywood to provide program funding for the right-of-way 

program tasks for the Johnson Street Complete Streets Project No. 434672-1-52-01 based upon the schedule 

attached as Exhibit “A.” Please note that the City allocated funding in the amount of $1,150,000.00 for this 

project in its FY 2016 Capital Improvement Plan, and an additional funding allocation in the amount of 

$1,265,000.00 has been placed in the FY 2017 Capital Improvement Plan for a total available funding of 

$2,415,000.00.  This understanding will be further formalized in a Locally Funded Agreement provided by FDOT 

which will be presented to the City Commission prior to April, 2017.   As this is a multi-year funded program, the 

City, to the extent permitted by law, will make its best efforts to fund this project for the FY 2018 and FY 2019 

Capital Improvement Plan Budgets. In the event that the City does not provide funding for the right-of-way 

program tasks, it is understood that the project will be removed from the Department’s Work Program. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Wazir A. Ishmael  

City Manager 

 

 

cc:    Stacy Miller, P.E., FDOT Director of Transportation Development   

         Richard Blattner, Broward MPO Chair 

         Greg Stuart, Broward MPO Executive Director 

         Ricardo Gutierrez, Broward MPO Transportation Planner 

         Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager 

         George Keller, Assistant City Manager 

 

Attachments: Exhibit “A”  ROW Funding Schedule    


